
Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

434 North Maple Street 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

NEW ULM, M /NNESOTA 

June 11, 1949 

Thank you very much for your correspondence regarding 
KNUJ during its test period. As a matter of interest to 

you, perhaps, KNUJ was heard from Maine to Arizona and 
from Edmonton, Cana. a to Corpus Christi, Texas. Knowing 
that you would appreciate a verification of your communi- 
cation, you may consider this letter as such. 

KNUJ would be extremely interested if you are able to 

pick up our signal during the daylight hours. 

Th :-nk you again for writing us. 

Sincerely yours, 

) ( e 

E. M. Tobin, Manager 
Radio Station KNUJ 


